National Aeronautics and Space Administration

Mary W. Jackson NASA Headquarters Washington, DC 20546-0001



August 5, 2022

Peter Theodorides CEO & President Vision Global Exhibitions and Events Solutions 160 Lavriou Avenue 19002 Peania, Athens, Greece

Dear Peter:

On behalf of the NASA team supporting our exhibit at the Committee on Space Research (COSPAR) 44th Scientific Assembly, we would like to thank you for outstanding service and professionalism. The exhibit you provided far exceeded my expectations, it looked awesome! From the solid construction to the professionally printed graphics, and the seamless integration of the video wall into the structure, it was by far the best-looking exhibit at the event.

I look forward to working with you again on a future event.

Sincerely,

Steve Graham

Manager – Science Support Office NASA Science Mission Directorate

Den M. Sulm